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Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Fw: Happy PayDay Info/News Dec. 8th, 2010
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Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu <Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Dec 8, 2010 at 6:58 AM
To: Unknown
Bcc: Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for December 2010

Tues. Dec. 14th • Chapter Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to Corrine at 2-6570)

Weds. Dec. 15th • Health & Safety Workshop, Noon, Make it & Take It, Wang Center rm. 201 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Fri. Dec. 17th • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk at Noon, Stony Brook Union Labyrinth

Last Chance to take the UUP Contract Team Survey 
If you are a UUP member you should have received a letter from UUP statewide President Phil Smith with a password to

take 

the UUP contract team survey.  Click on the hotlink "Take the Contract Negotiations Survey" at the top of the home page

at www.uupsbu.org.  

This survey link will be available until December 15th.  Please take the few minutes to fill it out, and give the team your

input.  

The survey will not be tracked back to any individual, so please feel free to add suggestions/remarks in the boxes

provided.

UUP Individual Development Award Deadline is February 16, 2011 
The IDA program is intended to assist eligible UUP represented employees both full & part time in developing their

professional 

potential, and in preparing for advancement.  Funding may be provided for enhancing teaching, research capabilities and 

improving professional knowledge & skills.  The maximum possible award is $1,000.  The program covers eligible

projects/activities 

occurring between July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2011 with a deadline of Wednesday. February 16, 2011.  The application and

rules 

can be found at  http://www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/development/individual.html (*Please note: Expenses must be paid 

up front; receipts are then submitted for reimbursement up to the approved amount.  

Only one application per project/activity will be accepted for each award period.)

Food Gift Card Drive •  December Holidays
The UUP Community Services Committee is collecting supermarket food gift cards for our local families in need.

These can be sent directly to Nancy Gaugler in the Computing Center, campus zip + 4-2400.   

They will be donated to Long Island Cares, the Harry Chapin Foodbank and/or, to the Greater Port Jefferson Food Pantry.  

If you have any questions, please contact Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu  or 632-6241.
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Holiday Gifts for Children - Help Make a Child's Holiday Brighter
Join the UUP Community Services Committee & the Greater Port Jefferson Food Pantry in giving a gift of new winter 

clothing such as jackets, hats, mittens, socks, sweaters, and pants as well as baby blankets, diapers, and baby wipes.  

300 children ranging in age from newborn to 14 years old need our help.

Girls - sizes from newborn to junior small and medium 

Boys – sizes from newborn to men’s small and medium (no red-colored items above size 14)

New clothing items wrapped (label gender and size) or unwrapped will be greatly appreciated.  

Please contact:

Nancy.Davies@stonybrook.edu

Rita.Reagan-Redko@stonybrook.edu

Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu (boxes outside room 113, Computing Center)

Carol Dovi/SoMAS, Endeavour, Hall Room 105 or Carol.Dovi@stonybrook.edu

Doreen Baldwin/DoIT, ECC Building Room 116 or Doreen.Baldwin@stonybrook.edu

Nancy Smith/Admin, COM Service Building, or Nancy.Smith@stonybrook.edu

All items must be collected by Friday, December 17th in time for distribution.   

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 

UUP Office: Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library Room S-5415 • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570

Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor
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